
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 10, 2024 10:23 AM 
Caroline Dike 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/10/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 05022-2024 

Subject: RE: Florida Public Service Commission communication regarding Docket No. 
20240032 

Per your instruction below, we have added Peter Schaffer in Docket 20240032 as an interested person. 

Thanks. 

JfongWang 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Caroline Dike <CDike@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 10:12 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Florida Public Service Commission communication regarding Docket No. 20240032 

Good morning, 

Would you please mark the following as an interested person in the above-referenced docket? 

Thank you, 

Caroline Dike 
Pronouns: She/Her 
Appeals, Rules & Ethics Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6524 I cdike@psc.state.fl.us 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Peter Schaffer <schaffer.peterw@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 10:55 AM 
To: Caroline Dike <CDike@psc.state.fl.us>; Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Florida Public Service Commission communication regarding Docket No. 20240032 

1 



2

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Caroline,  
 
In response to your letter dated June 5, 2024, my request related to Docket No. 20240032  is to be listed 
as an “Interested Party” in order to remain informed, however, as I believe that there is adequate legal 
representation for the opposition as a group, I am not personally requesting an administrative hearing. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Peter Schaffer 
Schaffer.peterw@gmail.com 
5155 Burnham Ranch Road 
Santa Rosa, CA 95404 
 
 
 
On Jun 5, 2024, at 1:00 PM, Caroline Dike <CDike@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 
 
Good afternoon,  
  
Please see the attached communication regarding the above-referenced docket. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Caroline Dike 
Staff Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6524 | cdike@psc.state.fl.us 
  
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request.  Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
  
 
Peter Schaffer 
schaffer.peterw@gmail.com 
(650) 303-1500 

 




